DOLL HOUSE RAFFLE

PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT

ALL ABOUT DOGS COASTAL RESCUE









Dr. David Reed, a retired veterinarian, and his wife Marge of Craft Farms, built this beautiful doll house and donated it to All About Dogs for a raffle to support our dog rescue efforts. The Reed's have built several doll houses in the past to support a number of charities in their home town of Alton, Illinois. These projects often require over 100 hours of painstaking work to build and finish. They include such custom items as hardwood floors, tile, wallpaper, working doors and windows, and wood shingles. It is more than a hobby for this talented couple. They enjoy working on each project together. While it can be very tedious and requires a lot of patience to get everything just right, it is also very satisfying when you can stand back and admire the finished work. All About Dogs is blessed to have the support of such generous and talented people.

Tickets are now available for sale at only \$5 each or 5 for \$20 from any of our volunteers. Tickets can be purchased at "Fran's on 59" or email us at allaboutdogscr@gmail.com. Please visit allaboutdogscr.com for other available locations. The winning ticket will be drawn on Friday September 18th at the conclusion of our "Going to the Dogs" golf tournament. The winner does not need to be present.

> All About Dogs Coastal Rescue is an all volunteer 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, every penny donated goes directly to care for our rescue pets.

> > Allaboutdogscr.com



allaboutdogs@gmail.com

Available at:

For tickets contact: Tom Bruce at 251-948-5307 Clemene Ramsey at 678-799-0355

Fran's